
Adam  Ant  to  appear  at  The
Liquid Room this spring

 

After Adam’s recent ‘Sell Out’ show at London’s Roundhouse and
successful 44 date tour of the USA, he has decided to embark
on a 13 date UK tour during Spring 2014

In 2008, Adam was presented with the ‘Q Music Icon Award’
placing him alongside fellow recipients Sir Paul McCartney and
Bryan Ferry. This rekindled recognition resulted in a series
of low key gigs in 2010 which enabled him to select a new band
and to perform several sell-out shows in London.

In 2011, the new incarnation, Adam Ant and The Good, the Mad
and the Lovely Posse, performed at the Hard Rock Calling in
London’s  Hyde  Park  and  over  the  past  year  has  continued
playing live to over 250,000 people. After successful tours of
Australia, Europe two American tours and several UK tours, he
is now hitting the road in 2014 with a brand new look show.

The great news for fans and lovers of theatrical live music
shows in and around Edinburgh, is that Adam will be appearing
at The Liquid Room on Thursday 3 April 2014 and the promoters
promise that it will be a ‘fantastic experience and night to
remember’!

The tour is titled XII B.D (12 dates before Dirk) and Adam
will be performing some select songs from his seminal album
“Dirk Wears White Sox”, as well as other favourites.

Don’t miss out on seeing Adam Ant + The Good The Mad & The
Lovely Posse, at The Liquid Room on Thursday 3 April

The venue is located at 9C Victoria Street, EH1 2HE
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Advance tickets are £23.50 and to book, call 0131 226 7010 or
0131 220 3234 or go online here.

Doors open at 7 p.m. and the show starts at 7.30 p.m.

http://www.gigbox.co.uk/buy_tickets.html

